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Dear Parents and Carers, 

Thank you all for the immense display of patience and support this first half term of the year when we 

have experienced another seven weeks of uncertainty and apprehension. The children however have been 

amazing reflecting their resilience; this is a true tribute to your parenting and working as a team with the 

school. 

Once September started the staff knew that we had to get moving quickly with the baselines and new 

learning as we did anticipate the possible impact of new bouts of COVID. Thankfully we have been able to 

meet with you all for Parent Consultations, another positive step in getting back into our proper routine. 

Thank you also for your understanding this term whilst we have had a number of staff out in each school 

due to sickness, everyone now just needs to have a relaxing and enjoyable half term and an extra hour in 

bed next weekend when the clocks go back. 

With warm best wishes from the staff and governors of St Mary’s Federation. 

 

Spirituality      Sunday 24th October – 30th Sunday in Ordinary Time 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Table Talk Topic for this week – Would it be okay to blast our rubbish into space? 

 

 

  

Spiritual Development 

The Year 6 Chaplaincy Team was commissioned by Fr. Anthony at 

the end of the Junior School Harvest Mass, when they were 

presented with their badges.  They have been very busy this 

term, helping with the Harvest donations, the Rosary, Prisons 

Week to name just a few things.  Well done Chaplaincy Team - 

keep up the good work! 

 
 

Thank you for your generosity in donating to the Harvest 

collection. We were delighted that we could celebrate our 

first school Mass at the Infants for about 2 years with 

Father Luke on the Feast of Saint Luke.  Well done to all the 

children who sang so beautifully and read so clearly. We 

collected two car loads of donations which were delivered to 

the food bank at St Philomena’s School. Also thank you to the 

children and staff from Breakfast and After School Club who 

provided the wonderful Harvest Festival displays for our 

Mass. 
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NURSERY & INFANT SCHOOL 

News from Nursery 

Hello from Froglets Nursery Classes!  Wow!  Half term already!  We have had so much fun in nursery, the time 

has flown by!  We have been learning about what happens in Autumn.  We have talked about harvest, we have 

learned about what healthy foods we should eat and how they are grown on a farm and harvested in Autumn.  Our 

favourite book this term has been Owl Babies.  We built an owl’s nest to play in and had role play masks of the 

mummy owl, and the baby owls Sarah, Percy and Bill.  We hope all our Froglets and Froglet families have a lovely 

half term! 

                                                               
News from Reception  

Well done to all the Reception children for a great start to the year. The children have settled in well and are 

beginning to adjust to new school routines. We began the term by reading our first two key texts; ‘Brown Bear 

Brown Bear, What Do You Hear?’ And ‘Polar Bear Polar Bear, What Do You Hear? linked into our topic of ‘Colourful 

Me’. The children enjoyed creating their own listening ears and going on a listening walk, hearing sounds in the 

environment.  

We also had our ‘Elmer’s colours day’ where the children dressed up in bright colours and enjoyed getting VERY 

messy! We finished off the half term by creating our own Elmer masks for our parade after reading another key 

text; ‘Elmer’. The children performed three songs with signs and actions.  

We have enjoyed our RE topic of ‘Myself.’ Throughout the topic we discussed that prayer is a way of talking to 

God and that he knows us all by our name. We finished the topic by having a class service to reflect upon our 

learning throughout the topic. We have also begun our ‘Welcome’ topic where the children have been learning all 

about how they are welcomed and that they were welcomed into God’s family when they were Baptised. 

                                         

News from Year 1  

Well done to all the Year 1 children for settling back into school life. We began our topic ‘Enchanted Woodland’ 

by exploring the school grounds using our senses. In Science the children have looked closely at different trees 

in our surrounding area and now know how to identify them based on their leaves and their seeds. In RE the 

children have learned about the love and care we get from our families. We have also been learning how to pray 

the rosary during Liturgies. The children enjoyed taking part in our Harvest Mass in the last week of term. Our 

English learning this half term has been driven by the texts ‘Little Red Riding Hood’ and ‘Goldilocks and the Three 

Bears’ where we have explored retelling the stories and created our own stories changing the characters. In DT 

this half term the children enjoyed tasting porridge with different toppings and deciding on their favourite to 

make for Baby Bear. We have finished off our topic with a Woodland day where the children had fun creating 

their own stickman and creating a woodland mobile. Thank you for your continued support this half term. Have a 

restful break and see you next half term. The Year 1 team.  

 



 

News from Year 2  

It’s been a busy and messy term in Year 2 with our Muck, Mess and Mixtures topic. Our English work has been 

based on The Rascally Cake and we loved our messy day making our own Rascally Cakes. We also tried something 

a bit healthier and made fruit kebabs, followed by writing a recipe for them. In science we have been exploring 

different materials and their properties, thinking about what makes them good for specific purposes. We have 

tried squishing, twisting, bending and stretching a variety of materials. 

In maths we have finished our work on place value and are now doing addition and subtraction. Our RE topics have 

been ‘Beginnings’ and ‘Signs and Symbols’. We have learnt about the creation story and about Baptism. 

We have some keen artists in Year 2 and we have enjoyed learning about 3 artists and making our own versions 

of their work. The artists are Ilya Bolotowsky, Carl Warner and Giuseppe Arcimboldo. 

                     
 

Stars of the Week (Infants) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School Council Reps (Infants) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Week Ending 22nd October 2021 

R Fox Class Luna B 

R Hedgehog Class Conleth A 

R Squirrel Class Astin B 

1 Robin Class Lily R 

1 Sparrow Class Louise U 

1 Wren Class Poppy P 

2 Heron Class Adriana R 

2 Jay Class Farrah N 

2 Woodpecker Class Orla E 

 

1 Robin Class Ella N & Dexter M 

1 Sparrow Class Harrison C  & Louise U 

1 Wren Class Jaxon H & Ashlyn N 

2 Heron Class Tianna V & Tyrell L 

2 Jay Class Farrah K & Thomas P 

2 Woodpecker Class Orla E & Lorenzo A 

 



 

JUNIOR SCHOOL 

News from Year 3 

Wow! What a start to the year we have had in Year 3. Having to learn all the new things that come with being a 

Junior school pupil, new building, teachers and expectations but we can gladly say that Year 3 have really taken 

this in their stride. We are proud to see how they have grown in maturity over the last 8 weeks and the hard 

work they have put into meeting these expectations. 

 

Within our English learning, we have been exploring not the Story of the Three Little Pigs but the TRUE story 

of the Three Little Pigs! Where poor old Alexander T Wolf has been framed for the destruction of two houses 

and the consumption of two guilty pigs. Our crack team of investigative journalists in Year 3 have been learning 

all about newspapers, their layouts, language used and features in order to put forward their own newspaper 

report about these events. We hope to find justice for poor Alex T Wolf. 

 

Within RE we have been exploring the different promises they make as well as the communities that they belong 

to. Whether they be their family community, church community or school community. Knowing that there are 

people out there who share things in common with them and how that relates to our teachings within the Catholic 

faith. 

 

Finally, in Science we have been exploring Light and Shadow, whilst the Sun has not been on our side we’ve managed 

to have an extensive look into what light is, how shadows are formed and also exploring what the Sun is. 

Culminating in a shadow hunt around the school and also having a fun cross curricular day with English where we 

all made a shadow puppet theatre of the True Three Little Pigs story, complete with the children acting out in 

different ways. 

 

We have been very proud of what they have achieved and look forward to seeing what they can do in the future 

                                      

News from Year 4 

What does a time-travelling dinosaur, green globby aliens, pirates, vampires and a carton of milk have in common? 

They all inspired year 4 children to make a great start to their writing skills this term... Following Dad’s crazy 

adventures with these characters in our driver book ‘Fortunately the Milk’ not only led to some fantastic emotive 

and descriptive language but also reinvigorated all our imaginations. 

Another firm favourite among the children this half term has been Science - finding out fascinating facts and 

watching stomach-churning simulations to learn more about the digestive system and teeth. It wasn’t just the 

tights-intestine demonstration that caused a stir in the classroom; ask your child about the alarming changes 

they observed to egg-shells left in various liquids. 

In RE, we have reflected on what it means to be part of a family and have enjoyed creating and exploring our 

family trees. Our current topic ‘Called’ has helped us to consider our own talents and why we’ve been chosen, as 

well as the talents of inspirational figures such as Nelson Mandela, who continues to teach us important values of 

courage, compassion and forgiveness. 



 

Our Digital Detox Day was met with some apprehension at first by children. “It will be like 

going back to the 80s,” predicted one child! However, after a day filled with active tasks and 

creativity, lots of fresh air and fantastic learning outcomes, it was a definite success and 

one we look forward to firmly fixing in the future...  

News from Year 5 

What a busy start to the new year it has been for Year 5! From the first day back in September the children 

have shown great enthusiasm throughout each lesson while making many new memories along the way.  

In our English learning, we have been exploring the story of The Butterfly Lion by Michael Morpurgo, getting to 

know the characters of Bertie and Millie and their famous white lion. We have written diary entries and looked 

at character emotions and how they change throughout the events of a chapter. Moving then on into our second 

author focus of Anthony Browne. With his stories of Zoo and Voices in the Park, the children have really enjoyed 

exploring the illustrations and language used in the story to then collaboratively work together to create, design, 

write and illustrate their own version of Voices in the Park. Using the skills learnt in DT exploring different pop-

up mechanisms, the children have incorporated these into their book to create a group Pop-Up book during our 

Digital Detox Day. 

The children have been working extremely hard in their maths learning, looking back at their learning from last 

year and building on this knowledge. Within Addition and Subtraction, the children have really strengthened their 

knowledge on how to lay out their calculations using the column method and understand what it means to regroup 

when adding and exchange when subtraction and can explain why these are different too.  

The children in 5 Elm also prepared and performed for the school assembly celebrating the languages spoken in 

the class. They now look forward to supporting their year group in 5 Birch and 5 Sycamore when it will be their 

assemblies next term too.  

We are all so proud of the growing maturity across the year group this half term from the children and are 

looking forward to a busy half term coming up with more learning opportunities and memories to be made. We 

hope you all have a restful half-term holiday and want to thank you all for the continued support. 

News from Year 6 

Ready, get set, go! It has been an amazing start to the new school year and the children 

have really hit the ground running. Everyone in Year 6 has returned to school eager and 

ready to learn, coming into school with lovely smiles each morning. This half-term the Year 

6 children received their privilege ties and have been reflecting 

upon what privileges we have as individuals and as a community. 

 

In our English learning we have been focusing on our set text ‘The Amazon Diary’ and using 

a range of skills to explore this topic including some very dramatic freeze-frames retelling 

the story. Through our learning we have thought about what life in the Amazon rainforest 

is like and what challenges people who live there might face- including the issues 

surrounding deforestation. 

The children have been working extremely hard in their math’s learning, looking back at their learning from last 

year and building on this knowledge. We were fortunate enough during our digital detox day to explore a 

completely different style of mathematics linked to our history topic. The children went outside and counted like 

the Ancient Maya using sticks and stones that they could find in their school grounds. They learnt to represent 

number in an entirely new way and considered which method they prefer (I think we will stick with column addition 

for now!).  



 

Throughout our science we took another opportunity to go outside and further explore our amazing grounds. In 

our topic this half-term we have been exploring how to classify different living 

organisms and went outside to collect different leaves from our grounds and use 

classification keys to identify them. The children were brilliant in identifying and 

classifying their leaves and showed fantastic enthusiasm and dedication to their 

learning. 

 

As well as all these amazing learning opportunities, we were also lucky enough to be invited to visit the Royal 

Opera House to watch a performance of the Magic Flute. The children loved watching this show and joined in 

singing with the performers with one of their pieces (the pa-pa song) with gusto. 

 

It has been a fantastic start to the new school year and we are so proud of all the hard 

work and effort the children have shown so far. We hope you all have a restful half-term 

holiday and look forward to what the next half-term brings. 

 

St. Mary’s Award: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School Council Reps: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

3 Hawthorn Charlene W 

3 Mulberry William M 

3 Willow Jan P 

4 Ash Keziah A 

4 Poplar Noah H 

4 Rowan Zac C 

5 Birch Lorenzo T 

5 Elm Sami G 

5 Sycamore Nathan R 

6 Chestnut Christian M 

6 Copper Beech Jillian A 

6 Oak Jack D 

 

3 Hawthorn Joshua & Amelia 

3 Mulberry De’Jon & Amelia   

3 Willow Daisy & Henry  

4 Ash Elise &  Jack  

4 Poplar Anna & Aiden  

4 Rowan Izabella & Louis  

5 Birch Owen & Juno 

5 Elm Abigael & Jethro 

5 Sycamore Alexander & Amarachi  

6 Chestnut Stefan & Faye 

6 Copper Beech Boo & Elorm  

6 Oak Jacob & Ruby 

 



 

Music 

Infants -PIANO          Mr Z Mancuso  zino_music@yahoo.co.uk 

 

Juniors - PIANO         Mr P Aslangul       philaslangul@yahoo.co.uk 

 

VIOLIN/VIOLA          Miss A McDade    amcdviolin@me.com 

 

CELLO                 Mrs D McGregor  debbiecelloteacher@gmail.com 

 

GUITAR  Mr J Freedman     jules.freedman@outlook.com 

 

BRASS (trumpet, French horn, trombone, baritone) Mr P Martin  paulmartin37@hotmail.co.uk 

 

DRUMS  Mr G Roberts garethdrums@mac.com 

 

PE 

It’s been a very busy half term as clubs got going again. We are delighted to have had such a range to offer and 

look forward to publishing our spring term clubs offer during the next half term. The children have enjoyed 

having Coach Niall teach one of their PE lessons each week. He has also been on the junior playground engaging 

children with activity and challenges. 

 

Please can you ensure that your child has their FULL PE kit in school every day. Outdoor PE can be chilly yet 

indoor PE can be very warm!  Therefore, all kit is always required. Many thanks for your support in this matter. 

 

Mini Marathon/Daily Mile Quotes from children: 

NPA - I enjoyed running like Mrs Kwasniewska.  

JR - I liked the mini marathon because it keeps us fit.  

EN - I enjoyed counting the miles that we ran.  

RD - I liked running outside because I like exercise.  

EN - I liked running the mini marathon because it keeps us healthy and fit.  

 

E-Safety 

 
ParentZone - https://www.parents.parentzone.org.uk/    

 

Be Internet Legends -  

https://beinternetlegends.withgoogle.com/en_uk/parents/  

 

Here are some great E-Safety links - 

https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/ 

http://www.kidsmart.org.uk/  

http://www.childnet.com/  

https://www.commonsensemedia.org/ 
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PSHE Juniors 

World Mental Health Day on the 10th October focused on equality of care for all - tying 

in with the Pope's message of Fratelli Tutti (Brothers, Sisters All). Teachers at the Juniors 

used it as a reminder to introduce mindfulness into our everyday classrooms, bringing 

benefits to all pupils. Mindfulness through different approaches can help children to reduce 

stress and anxiety, increase concentration and engagement, promote self-regulation and increase resilience. Ask 

your child about mindful activities they have experienced: which ones do they prefer and how do they help them? 

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/  

https://www.childline.org.uk/ 

https://youngminds.org.uk/ 

 

Travel 

Thank you parents, guardians and pupils for getting 

behind Car-free day on September 22nd and for 

continuing to explore alternative ways to travel to 

school. A hands-up survey at the Junior school 

showed that nearly 90 per cent of pupils came to school by bus, bike, scooter 

or on foot on that day. Walking and park and stride were the most popular 

modes of transport. Our newly appointed Junior Travel Ambassadors, in Year 

5 and 6, will continue to come up with new ideas to encourage safe and sustainable travel to school and to record 

data from class surveys. 

 

Gardening Club Appeal 

Gardening Club is looking for donations of gardening tools, compost, seeds or bulbs. If you have any surplus 

materials, then we would be delighted to use them in our new garden. Any gardening vouchers, such as those 

offered by Morrison’s would also be welcomed. Please contact the school office or Mrs Mitchell if you have any 

queries or donations. 
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News for the week 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wednesday Word 

Please click on the link below to access the weekly Wednesday Word: 

https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-word/growing?pid=MTA101634&v=25.6 

 

Sports 

St. Mary’s Football Team vs Muschamp 

Sadly, Muschamp boys football team were unable to turn up to the football match.  

 

Attendance 

The attendance figure 

for w/c: 22.10.21 

Infants:  Juniors: 

 95%      94.6% 

Our target is: 97.4% 

 

House Points 

 

School Office 

Please remember that any absence from school must be reported to the school office on the morning by 

telephone and followed up via email. Also, please advise the school office if someone other than your normal 

contacts are going to collect your child by phoning before 2pm. If later than this, we cannot guarantee getting 

the message to your child when calling late in the school day.  

After School Clubs  

After School Clubs will resume on Monday 1st November and will run until Friday 3rd December. Please make a 

note of the finish date and collection will be at normal school pick up time thereafter. Please remember all clubs 

finish at 4.15pm sharp, please ensure you collect your child promptly. 

School Photographs 

We are going with a new company this year called Imago, a letter was sent today also requesting for all sibling 

photograph consents to be sent back to the school by Friday 5th November, if we do not receive your sibling 

consent back by this date your sibling photographs will not be taken.  

PTA News 

PTA Questionnaire’s - Congratulations to Sparrows Class for submitting the most responses on the PTA 

questionnaire. As a big thank you from the PTA, the class have been gifted some lovely new books. 

Mufti Day – Thank you to all of the children who donated bottles for wearing Mufti clothes today. 

Christmas Shop – Look out for a letter sent today regarding the PTA Christmas Shop 

Safeguarding Alerts 

No Alerts this week 

Health & Safety 

Please be reminded that, the roadways within the school grounds are still used by cars and can be a potential 

risk to your child. Scooters are still being used by children on the roads that pose a potential risk. Please 

remember that dogs are not permitted in the school grounds at any time.  

School Governors 

Thank you to all parents who have returned the gift aid forms. This makes a big difference as we are able to 

claim £8 for every £35 donated. Please remember to send these in if you have not done so. This is a reminder 

to parents who have not yet contributed to the Governors fund, that payment can be made on Parentpay at 

www.parentpay.com  
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Nursery Admissions 2022-2023 

Admissions are open for our Nursery setting. We are currently offering morning or afternoon sessions for all 

3 to 4 year olds who are entitled to 15 hours per week of free early year’s education. If you are interested in 

a place for your child, please click on the link below to download and complete our supplementary from.  

https://www.smcsc.org.uk/admissions-infants.php 

 

Reception Admissions September 2022-2023 

If your child was born between 1st September 2017 and 31st August 2018 you MUST apply for a primary school 

place.  

If you are interested in a place for your child, please click on the link below to download and complete our 

supplementary form, also attaching a copy of your child’s baptism certificate.  

https://www.smcsc.org.uk/admissions-infants.php  

You will also need to apply online at Sutton School Admissions - 

https://www.sutton.gov.uk/info/200439/school_admissions/1069/applying_to_start_in_a_primary_school_2

022  

Year 3 Admissions September 2022 – 2023 

If your child was born between 1st September 2012 and 31st August 2013 you MUST apply for a Year 3 school 

place.  

If you are interested in a place for your child, please click on the link below to download and complete our 

supplementary form, also attaching a copy of your child’s baptism certificate. 

https://www.smcsc.org.uk/admissions-juniors.php   

You will also need to apply online at Sutton School Admissions -  

https://www.sutton.gov.uk/info/200439/school_admissions/1070/applying_to_start_at_junior_school_2022  

   

Secondary School Admissions 2022 – 2023 

If your child is in the current year 6, you MUST apply for a secondary school place by Sunday 31st October 

2021.  Please visit Sutton School Admissions for more information - Applying to Start Secondary School 

2022 | Applying to transfer from primary to secondary school 2022 | Sutton Council 
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Dates for the Diary – 2021-22 

(Dates with TBC means ‘To Be Confirmed’, Please note dates may be subject to change) 

 NURSERY & INFANT SCHOOL JUNIOR SCHOOL 

Mon 1st Nov SCHOOL STARTS FOR AUTUMN 2 TERM SCHOOL STARTS FOR AUTUMN 2 TERM 

St. Mary’s B Football Team vs Green Wrythe at 

Carshalton Athletic Pitch A 3.30pm – 4.45pm 

Tues 2nd Nov Open Day Joint Nursery & Reception 1.30pm – 

Only one parent allowed to attend – No children 

Please book via the school office 

3 Hawthorn All Saints and Souls Day Class 

Assembly 2.45pm – Only one parent allowed to 

attend 

Weds 3rd Nov Christmas Artwork Products reply slip & payment 

to be returned 

 

Tues 9th Nov  4 Rowan Remembrance Class Assembly 2.45pm – 

Only one parent allowed to attend 

Thurs 11th Nov  Open Day Year 3 at 9.30am only one parent 

allowed to attend – No children 

Please book via the school office 

Tues 16th Nov  4 Poplar Class Assembly 2.45pm – Only one 

parent allowed to attend 

Fri 19th Nov Parent Forum Meeting at 9.15am at the Junior 

School 

Parent Forum Meeting at 9.15am at the Junior 

School 

Sat 20th Nov Band Night – More details to follow Band Night – More details to follow 

Tues 23rd Nov Flu Immunisation – Yrs R - 2 Flu Immunisation Yrs 3 - 6 

3 Mulberry St. Andrews Day Class Assembly 

2.45pm – Only one parent allowed to attend 

Mon 29th Nov PTA Coffee Morning at the Infants at 9.15am PTA Coffee Morning at the Infants at 9.15am 

Tues 30th Nov  3 Willow Advent Class Assembly 2.45pm – Only 

one parent allowed to attend 

Weds 1st Dec Open Day Joint Nursery & Reception 9.30am – 

Only one parent allowed to attend – No children 

Please book via the school office 

 

Thurs 2nd Dec Nursery & Infants Christmas Shop St. Mary’s Football Team vs Tweedale at 

Carshalton Athletics Pitch A 3.30pm – 4.45pm 

Fri 3rd Dec Nursery & Infants Christmas Shop  

Thurs 9th Dec  5 Sycamore Class Assembly 2.45pm – Only one 

parent allowed to attend 

St. Mary’s Football Team vs Highview at 

Carshalton Athletics Pitch B 3.30pm – 4.45pm 

Sat 11th Dec Christmas Trail 4 – 6pm Christmas Trail 4 – 6pm 

Mon 13th Dec  St. Mary’s A Football Team vs Hackbridge at 

Carshalton Athletics Pitch A 3.30pm – 4.45pm 

St. Mary’s B Football Team vs Hackbridge B at 

Carshalton Athletics Pitch B 3.30pm – 4.45pm 

Tues 14th Dec  5 Birch Christmas Class Assembly 2.45pm – Only 

one parent allowed to attend 

Thurs 16th Dec NURSERY LAST DAY OF TERM  

Fri 17th Dec SCHOOL FINISHES 2PM SCHOOL FINISHES 2PM 

Tues 4th Jan INSET DAY 3 INSET DAY 3 

Weds 5th Jan SCHOOL STARTS FOR SPRING 1 TERM SCHOOL STARTS FOR SPRING 1 TERM 

Thurs 6th Jan  St. Mary’s A Football Team vs Woodfield A at 

Carshalton Athletics Pitch A 3.30pm – 4.45pm 

St. Mary’s B Football Team vs BH Woodfield B at 

Carshalton Athletics Pitch B 3.30pm – 4.45pm 

Mon 31st Jan  St. Mary’s Football Team vs Stanley Park at 

Carshalton Athletics Pitch A 3.30pm – 4.45pm 

Fri 4th Feb Infant Entertainer YR – Y2 3.15 – 4.15pm  

Fri 11th Feb PTA Cookie & Doughnut Sale 

SCHOOL FINISHES  FOR HALF TERM 

PTA Cookie & Doughnut Sale 

SCHOOL FINISHES FOR HALF TERM 

Mon 21st Feb SCHOOL STARTS FOR SPRING 2 TERM SCHOOL STARTS FOR SPRING 2 TERM 

Thurs 24th Feb  St. Mary’s A Football Team Vs Barrow Hedges at 

Carshalton Athletics Pitch A 3.30pm – 4.45pm 

St. Mary’s B Football Team vs Barrow Hedges B 

at Carshalton Athletics Pitch B 3.30pm – 4.45pm 

Fri 25th Feb  Junior School Disco 

Mon 28th Feb  St. Mary’s A Football Team Vs All Saints A at 

Carshalton Athletics Pitch A 3.30pm – 4.45pm 



 

 

St. Mary’s B Football Team vs All Saints B at 

Carshalton Athletics Pitch B 3.30pm – 4.45pm 

Thurs 31st Mar NURSERY LAST DAY OF TERM  

Fri 1st Apr Whole School Sponsored Read (to fund new library 

improvements and new books) 

SCHOOL FINISHES 2PM FOR EASTER 

Whole School Sponsored Read (to fund new 

library improvements and new books) 

SCHOOL FINISHES 2PM FOR EASTER 

Tues 19th Apr INSET DAY 4 INSET DAY 4 

Weds 20th Apr SCHOOL STARTS FOR SUMMER 1 TERM SCHOOL STARTS FOR SUMMER 1 TERM 

Weds 27th April St. Mary’s PTA AGM Meeting at 7.30pm (Infants) St. Mary’s PTA AGM Meeting at 7.30pm (Infants) 

Mon 2nd May EARLY MAY BANK HOLIDAY EARLY MAY BANK HOLIDAY 

Sat 14th May International Celebration Day International Celebration Day 

Fri 27th May SCHOOL FINISHES FOR HALF TERM SCHOOL FINISHES FOR HALF TERM 

Mon 6th June SCHOOL STARTS FOR SUMMER 2 TERM SCHOOL STARTS SUMMER 2 TERM 

Mon 20th June INSET DAY 5 TBC INSET DAY 5 TBC 

Sat 9th July Summer Fayre Summer Fayre 

Thurs 21st July NURSERY LAST DAY OF TERM  

Fri 22nd July SCHOOL FINISHES 2PM FOR SUMMER 

HOLIDAYS 

SCHOOL FINISHES 2PM FOR SUMMER 

HOLIDAYS 

General Data Protection Regulations (UK GDPR) 

The ‘UK General Data Protection Regulation’ (UK GDPR) brought about changes about how we can use your personal data and keep it safe, and also strengthens your rights 

over your own data.  

Please refer to our privacy notices on the school’s website for details of how sensitive or private information about yourselves and your children stays safe. 


